
From: Stevens, Brian
Sent: 11/6/2013 11:16:26 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Vegetation Management Program

Hi Meredith:

My office received a letter from former State Senator Michael Machado regarding the 
Vegetation Management Program, specifically in regards to almond trees the PG&E customer 
planted near service lines in San Joaquin County. Are you, or someone else from your staff, 
able to meet with me to go over PG&E’s decision to ask this customer to remove his trees?

Thank you and kind regards,

Brian Stevens

Brian Stevens

Office of President Michael Peevey

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness; San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-2148

SB GT&S 0279469


